
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
February 19, 2004 

 
 

 
To the Honorable, The Common Council 
 

Dear Council Members: 
 
 Please have the attached title only resolution introduced at the Common 

Council meeting on March 2, 2004.  The file will be filled prior to its scheduled 
committee hearing. 
 

 If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at 286-3671. 
 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
Preston D. Cole 

Environmental Services Superintendent 
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